

WORLD TAEKWONDO

5TH FL., KOLON BLDG., 15 HYOJA-RO, JONGNO-GU, SEOUL, KOREA, 03044 Tel: 82-2 3420-1414 | Email: education@worldtaekwondo.org | Website: www.worldtaekwondo.org

Ref. No. 2019/136 April 22, 2019

To. Presidents and Secretaries General Member National Associations & Continental Unions

Re: Announcement of the 2nd WT Educator Certification Course (Kyorugi)

Dear Presidents and Secretaries General,

I hope this letter finds you well in good health.

We are pleased to announce that the WT has decided to organize the 2nd WT Educator Certification Course on June 14 to 16 at the Holiday Inn Express, Wuxi, China. This course is aimed at certifying the educators who deliver the WT Coach Certification Courses and any other education programs conducted by WT.

Kindly note that privileges for certified educators are as follows;

- Eligible for teaching at WT Coach Certification Courses
- o Eligible for teaching at IOC Olympic Solidarity Courses for Taekwondo
- Eligible for being nominated as a technical official at the WT promoted/recognized events

Please be advised that registration period is from April 26 until June 1, 2019.

Registration will only be made via GMS - https://worldtkd.simplycompete.com/login by the pertinent MNAs GMS Administrator. The eligible applicants must be recommended by President of Pertinent Member National Associations or Continental Unions, and they must have a valid WT Global Licence to be registered. WT will then screen the qualifications taking into account balance of gender and region before selecting final candidates for this course.

Once final candidates are confirmed by the World Taekwondo, the confirmed participants will be notified by email to log back in and complete registration pay the registration fee of 500 USD (plus cc fee) to be confirmed.

Travel expense should be covered by the participant, while accommodation of room and board for all participants with four nights and five days (check-in on June 13, and check-out on June 17) as well as airport pick-up will be taken care by World taekwondo Wuxi Centre.

Thank you for your kind attention, and we will contact you shortly with information on registration.

Sincerely yours,

Secretary General World Taekwondo

o Attachment: Instruction for the registration

Ho-Rafaty

